
Social  Security  no  longer
coming to South Tahoe
As of this month, Social Security will no longer be sending a
representative  to  the  South  Lake  Tahoe  Recreation  &  Swim
Complex.

If you need their services, you can go in person to the
district office at Placerville District Office, 4355B Golden
Center  Drive,  Placerville  or  call  800.772.1213,  (530)
626.8421,  or  go  online.
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